Dear Board of Representative,

On behalf of Christian Capocaccia and the Board of Directors of the Stamford Young Artists
Philharmonic, | would like to invite you to our Fall Concert at Westhill High School on Sunday,
November 22nd, 2015.

Please see the attached flyer for information on our program.

We are excited to be performing for the first time in our new rehearsal home, Westhill. Over 100
young musicians and their families will be enjoying the big stage and auditorium.

Come and celebrate these talented local young musicians as we open our 56th Season.

Sincerely,

Claudia Silver
Director of Development and
Public Affairs



